
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for equipment and technology upgrades to support delivery of medically 

tailored meals in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Metropolitan Area Neighborhood Nutrition 

Alliance (MANNA), located at 420 North 20th Street, Philadelphia, PA 19130. 

 

The funding would be used for upgrading equipment and technology to enable MANNA to 

efficiently serve medically tailored meals to more people and track more robust outcomes for 

food insecure Philadelphians.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dwight Evans 

Member of Congress 

 


